From: George Grau

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Subject: Follow Up to Notification - Alpha Crude Connector, LLC
Date: Friday, February 12, 2016 7:54:40 AM

Heather:

Thanks for taking my call this morning on our incident. As | mentioned, we have had a release at a
breakout storage facility that we refer to internally as our “Holly Station”. At this time, we don’t
have an accurate estimate for volume, but we are greater than 25 bbls of crude oil. We have
notified our emergency response contractor, Talon LPE, and they are in route with vac trucks and
excavation equipment from Midland, Texas and should be there by 8am MST.

As | get more details, | will follow up with you before the end of the day.

Thanks again for your time. Attached below this note are the location details for our site and all of
my contact info.

Regards,
GG

Holly: 32.064208°,-104.133622°
Eddy County New Mexico
393 White City Rd.
Malaga, NM 88263
West of 285 from MM5

George A. Grau Jr.

Vice President of Operations
817.312.3792 (c)
682.233.5508 (o)

262 Carroll Street

Fort Worth, Texas 76107
www.frontierenergyllc.com

Frontler @C@

Energy Services, LLC  Alpha Crude Connector LLC
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